


MINUTES OF SGF COMMITTEE MEETING 14 MAY 2025
In attendance                                             Apology Nigel Duffin
· Sandy Gavshon
· Helen Dawson
· Daisy Jones
· Jenny Robson
· Sarah Richardson
· Scott Milligan
· Jayne Britten
· Val Boyle
Sandy explained the reason for the meeting was to discuss the committee going forward. The legal position requires that the Chair, Secretary and Treasurer and voted in at the AGM however we can agree changes in the interim. The Secretary will need to send out an email to all members inviting expressions of interest before the AGM.
Jayne B has agreed to remain Treasurer for which we are all extremely grateful. Nigel has agreed to remain on the committee as has Jenny R and Val.   Daisy has agreed to take the role of Chair and Sarah has agreed to take the role of Secretary. These last two positions will need to be voted on at the AGM.
Scott M and Helen D have both decided to step down from the committee. They are both still remaining fully involved in SGF. The committee thanked them both for all their hard work over the years.
It was expressed by all that going forward we could ask members to assist with specific tasks particularly when doing a show. Needed to ensure the work was shared out and not just left to the committee.
New Committee
Daisy Chair
Sarah Sec
Jayne  Treasurer
Val Membership
Nigel Tech and bookings
Jenny Costumes and Hall bookings
It was noted by the committee we were not sure on Tony T position as he wasn’t at the meeting and we had not spoken to him
Daisy is going to contact each committee member prior to the next meeting to talk about ideas, concerns. We will then prepare the agenda for next meeting.
Sarah is going to create a new membership list and separately a list of all friends of SGF.
Sarah will also approach Tessa about assisting with publicity and social media as we currently don’t have anyone for this role.
October show seemed all under control by Nigel but we would have a report at the next meeting.
The committee thanked Sandy G for all her hard work and wished her well with her op. Sandy kindly offered to answer any questions going forward.
Next meeting at Daisy house on the 18 June 2025.Time to be confirmed.
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